
Great news our church is now open for public worship and Holy Communion. 
 
Sundays at 9.45am – Holy Communion 
 
Wednesdays at 10.00am – Holy Communion 
 
Please wear your mask, unless you are exempt. Hand sanitizer is available for your hands and we 
ask that you please follow any instructions given.  At busy times you may unfortunately have to queue 
outside. 
 
Our church continues to be open for funerals (max 30 people). 
 
Christenings are now permitted and being arranged for Saturday mornings at 11.30am - enquiries to 
vicar.  
 
Weddings are permitted (max 6 people) but only in exceptional circumstances.   
 
Please continue to check this website and our Facebook page for updates. 
 
Please do continue to join us in prayer in your own homes at these difficult times . 
  
Please also continue with us as we pray together as the whole family of God for all those affected in 
whatever way by this pandemic. 

 


